
Visitor Notice   
Social Distancing 

 

We are very closely monitoring the COVID-19 situation at the 
national and local levels. Presently, we know that there has only 
been one measure that's been effective against the coronavirus so 
far: social distancing.  
 

During this difficult and uncertain times, we are forced to make difficult 
decisions about how we responsibly and ethically conduct ourselves in       
our day-to-day lives. It’s with an abundance of caution that we ask you        
to please consider our tenant population as you enter the building.  If        
you are exhibiting ANY flu-like or Respiratory Symptoms, we ask that      
you please DO NOT come in and visit.  
 

Our goal, at this time, is to allow our tenants to accept visitors, however,      
if we find that people are entering whom we hear or see with any 
symptoms, you may be asked to leave.  

 

Thank you for understanding during this time. 

The Management Team 


